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Faculty Colleagues,
 
Instructors teaching asynchronous online courses (online courses that do not have a
scheduled meeting time in PAWS) should not require students to be present online at
specific times. Many of our students are enrolled in a mix a courses being taught in various
modalities—asynchronous online, synchronous online, and blended. Requiring students in
asynchronous online courses to meet at a specific time will invariably lead to scheduling
conflicts for students.
 
Thanks,
 
Dr. Michael B. Mathias
Interim Provost
Frostburg State University
101 Braddock Road
Hitchins 213
Frostburg, MD 21532-2303
 
Phone: 301-687-3094
Fax: 301-687-7960
mbmathias@frostburg.edu
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